March 12, 2018

Official Publication of TWU Local 234

www.twulocal234.net

TWU LOCAL 234

DARYL F. MACK SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

In an on-going effort to assist our members and their families who are attending private high schools, pursuing college degrees and/or otherwise continuing their education, the Staff Officers and Executive Board of TWU Local 234 worked hard to raise the funds to support the 2018 Daryl F. Mack Scholarship Program. As a result,

- Ten scholarships will be awarded to Local 234 members and/or members of their immediate family.
- Applications are available at the Union Hall and must be submitted no later than the close of business on Friday, May 4, 2018.
- The scholarship application describes the criteria that must be satisfied to participate in the scholarship program.
- Ten Scholarship winners will be selected by drawing at the JEB meeting on Monday, May 7, 2018.

If you have any questions or need additional information, call the Union Hall at 215-972-4140.

GOOD LUCK TO ALL SCHOLARSHIP PARTICIPANTS!